
 

 

Bill No.  211     
2012 

 
 By-law No. B-1-amend 
 

A by-law to amend By-law B-1 entitled “A by-law to 
provide for the Naming of Highways and the 
Numbering of Buildings and Lots”  

 
 
            The Municipal Council of The Corporation of the City of London enacts as 
follows: 
 
1. By-law By-1 is amended throughout its text by 
 

(a) deleting therefrom the words “General Manager of Environmental 
and Engineering Services and”; and 

 
(b) deleting therefrom the words “Director of Development Planning” 

and by substituting therefore the words “Manager, Development 
services and Engineering Liaison”.  

 
2. Section 4.3 of By-law B-1 is repealed and replaced with the following: 
 

“4.3 Renumbering – notice to - Committee 
 

Where more than one previously numbered building has to be renumbered as a 
result of new development or infilling, the responsible Standing Committee of 
Council will be notified of the proposed renumbering prior to the affected property 
owners being requested to do so.” 

 
3. This by-law comes into force and effect on the date that it is passed. 
 
   PASSED in Open Council on May 1, 2012 
 
  
 
 
 
     Joe Fontana 
     Mayor 
 
 
 
 
     Catharine Saunders 
     City Clerk 
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